| INTENT TO AWARD ]

Date: 6/20/2024
To: All Bidders
From: Melody Hobson

Nebraska Department of Education, Office of Early Childhood Education
Subject: Notice of Intent to Award for NDERFP240121
This is to notify all bidders who responded to the above-referenced solicitation that the State of
Nebraska intends to award the contract for Nebraska Early Childhood Professional Record

System (NECPRS) to Resultant.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska.



